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Comments: Livestock grazing is in direct conflict with the Wilderness Act. Grazing in National Forests and

Wilderness is degrading Our Public Lands. The Forest Service should be pursuing goals to REDUCE grazing on

Public Lands. Because the Forest Service has often and repeatedly failed to hold grazing permit holders

accountable for violating the terms of their permits, or for the negative impacts their livestock has on Public

Lands, the reduction of grazing areas should be the primary goal.  The proposed Rangeland Management

Directives do the opposite of protecting Wilderness, Public Lands and Wildlife and should be dropped.  Any

changes must follow proper procedures and lean towards conservation and environmental protection.


